## **Scooter Meeting**

(For People Who Drive Motorized Scooters)



## Thursday, January 30th 11:00am-12:00pm Auditorium

This session, provided by Ann Patterson, VP of Health Services, will discuss a draft policy for powered mobility devices. This policy is designed to address scooter training, safety and speed limits at Broadmead.

Questions, comments, and concerns may be submitted in advance to Teri Starks at <a href="mailto:testarks@broadmead.org">tstarks@broadmead.org</a> or 443-578-x8078.

If a motorized scooter resident is unable to attend, please email your thoughts on the topic to Teri Starks.